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June 15, 2018

Thomas E. Brandon
Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives 
99 New York Avenue, N.E., 
Washington, DC 20226

RE: ATF 2017R-22
RIN: 1140-AA52
Request of Firearms Policy Foundation and Firearms Policy Coalition for Hearing

Dear Acting Director Brandon,

      Pursuant to 18 U.S.C. § 926(b) and 83 Federal Register 13456, Firearms Policy Foundation
and Firearms Policy Coalition, through its counsel, Firearms Industry Consulting Group, a division
of Civil Rights Defense Firm, P.C., hereby formally requests opportunity to be heard on ATF
2017R-22, RIN: 1140-AA52, prior to the enactment of any final rule.

      Thanking you for your time and assistance in this matter, I am

Respectfully Yours,
Firearms Industry Consulting Group

Joshua G. Prince
joshua@civilrightsdefensefirm.com
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